
Respect: Be  Thoughtful 

Integrity: Do the Right Thing 

Excellence: Do your very best 

Responsibility: Be in charge of 

yourself 

Newsletter 
Term 4 Week 6 8th November 2023 

 
 
  
   
 November 8th—School Council 
     9th—Principal forum Ballarat (Kane Away) 
     14th—Swimming/Gym Ballarat 
     21st—Swimming Ballarat (Water Safety    
     Session)-Clothes required. 
     23rd—School Captains Pancake Day 
     28th—Swimming Ballarat 
     30th—Science Day—Ballarat 
 December 5th—Swimming Ballarat 
     6th—School Council Dinner Meeting 
     7th—Grade 6 Graduation 
     8th—Grade 6 Celebration Day 
 

Waubra Primary School’s Vision 

To develop academically and socially confident students in an engaging 

learning environment, where they are inspired to reach their full potential. 



ICY POLES 

JSC will be selling Icy poles on Tuesdays for $1.00 starting on the 17th of October. 

FORMS DUE BACK 

• Student Enrolment Information - Still some that haven't been returned 

• Parent Payment Arrangement. If you wish to make a curriculum contribution for your 

child's curriculum costs for 2023. Please contact the office if you require information. 

SCHOOL CAPTAINS—Pancake Breakfast 

School Captains are organising a whole school FREE pancake breakfast to celebrate the student’s 

and families  efforts towards our fundraising for the year. The breakfast will be on Friday 23rd of 

November at 9am. 

STATEWIDE TRANSITION/ORIENTATION DAY 

We will be welcoming eight new Foundation students and their families to our school. The day 

will begin with a whole school assembly, following this students will spend until 1.30pm in their 

grades for 2024. Grade 6 students will be spending the day at their chosen Secondary School. 

Students will be advised of their 2024 classes when they are finalised very soon. 

SUNSMART 

Waubra Primary School is a Sun Smart School during Term 4  we encourage parents to apply sun-

screen to their child/children prior to coming to school each day. Children will be encouraged to 

reapply sunscreen throughout the day. All students are expected to wear a broad brimmed 

school hat. See our Sun Protection Policy 

https://www.waubps.vic.edu.au/uploaded_files/media/sunprotectionpolicytemplatedecember2022.pdf


Jemima Machin 

For demonstrating our school value of  Responsibility  by: 

Working hard on her reading and writing last week. You com-
pleted a wonderful Imaginative Recount from the perspective 
of the three little pigs’ mother. Using the correct structure and 
descriptive language! You have also improved in your reading 
which was evident in your running record and comprehension 
tasks! Keep it up, Jem! 

Awarded by Tim 

Tori Clark 

For demonstrating our school value of  Responsibility by: 

Using her learning time wisely. Well done, Tori. I am proud of 
your responsible attitude to your learning. During finishing off 
time last week, you were focused and determined, wanting to 
get the most out of your time. This integrity that you have con-
sistently have towards your learning will lead you to amazing 
opportunities! You are amazing, Tori!  

Awarded by Ms Mester 

Addison White 

For demonstrating our school value of  Responsibility by: 

Doing an excellent personal recount for her Big Write during 
the week. Addison's personal recount showed her improve-
ment in letter formation, sentence building and use of some 
punctuation. It was impressive to see her stamina in writing 
considering it was the first Big Write we had completed in quite 
some time. Awesome work, Addi! 

Awarded by Mr Barrett 

Term 4 Week 4 2023 



Cooper Ross 

 April Empson & Kaylum Vella 

Term 4 Week 4 2023 



Welcome to week 6. I hope you all enjoyed the long weekend and got the opportunity to enjoy the 

sun. Last week was a fantastic celebration led by our JSC. The Colour Run was a wonderful day with 

students putting in some amazing performances with their laps. The Crazy Disco was a great way to 

finish off a wonderful day. A big Thank you to Ms Mester and the JSC. We raised about $1000 from 

the generous donations.  

In continuing on with our celebrations, our final day of our school review was completed with some 

very  encouraging feedback about our school. Standouts were our staff and students and the great 

culture that they contribute to. In the upcoming weeks, we will receive our final report and future 

targets. I will share these with the community when they arrive. 

As we move into the second half of this term, it really does get busy with multiple events planned to 

finish off the year. One of those is our Science Day and for this year, we will be taking the whole 

school to ACU University in Ballarat to take part in Science sessions. Thanks to Jayne Briody for all of 

her organising and opening our students up to so such a great experience.  

We also have Grade 6 graduation followed by Grade 6 Celebration Day. As we will be bussing our 

students to Ballarat for the Science Day, we have made the decision to host a whole school celebra-

tion day onsite at Waubra PS this year. The cost of bus travel and our horrible luck with the weather 

has lead us to making this decision. 

SCHOOL CAPTAINS PANCAKE BREAKFAST 

On Thursday 23rd November, our School Captain’s Nelly and Georgie will host our first ever School 

Captains Pancake Breakfast. This event will be free to all students with our Captains and other stu-

dent leaders preparing, cooking and serving up pancakes for the whole school. Order forms will go 

home shortly so that we can have a rough estimate of how many pancakes and toppings are re-

quired. This is a FREE event. 

2024 STAFFING 

As we get towards the end of the year, 2024 planning is well and truly in action. Department Regula-

tions states that every school is required to have a staff voted Consultative Committee. This com-

mittee allows staff to have a say on the staffing profile and classroom cohorts. Our confirmed staff 

for 2024 are  Myself, Tim, Caroline, Sue, Mary-Ann, Amanda, Romaine and Elise. We are currently 

waiting on direction from DET regarding Ms Hepburn’s appointment at Natte Yallock PS for 2024. As 

soon as I am informed, I will inform the community. We will then be able to make a decision regard-

ing our final classroom teacher. We will be advertising for a number of Specialist Teachers as we 

have been informed that Sensei Anzai will be moving to NSW and not continuing at Waubra PS. So 

as you can see, we still have a lot of work to do in finalising our staffing profile for 2024, in which I 

will keep the community well informed. 

 



SHELTER IN PLACE WORKS 

For those who have been onsite over the last 4-6 weeks, you would have noticed the grey paint that 

half our school was covered in. I am pleased to inform our community that it is now back to its origi-

nal colour. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Half way through term 4 and the F/1 classroom is flying along! Had a very 

busy couple of weeks highlighted by our colour run and disco last Thursday. 

Well done everyone for making it a great day and for the donations.  

 

All students have been working hard over the last couple of weeks as we 

come into a even busier time of the term and year.  

 

Maths: Students have been focusing on their skills to add and subtract 

numbers in different situations as well exploring concepts of mass when 

comparing the weights of everyday objects.  

 

English: We saw some particularly god work in writing in recent weeks. Stu-

dents have revisited writing about personal recounts and the work that was 

produced in our Big Write was very, very impressive! 





Up Coming events! 

It is going to be a busy end of the year 

with lots of events and fun activities 

coming up, please pop these dates in 

your diary 

30/11/23 Science Day 

20/11/23 Wonder Movie Day for Grade 

5&6 

7/12/23 Grade 6 Graduation 

8/12/23 Grade 6 Celebration Day 

12/12/23 Statewide Grade up Day 

13/12/23 Whole School Celebration 

Day Thank you to 
the JSC, Leadership team and 
staff for an amazing Colour 
Run Day and Crazy Disco; it 

certainly was crazy! Here are 
some photos from the day: 



Art              Term 4  

It was great to return to the art room this week. I know the kids were pleased to be back at it!  

F/1 students : We focused on fine motor skills, creating patterns and animals from play-doh. We used string, bub-

ble wrap, letters, Christmas Baubles, bottle lids, and patterned scissors to create patterns. They had lots of fun! I 

have given the play-doh to Mr B. so they can keep using it. 

Grade 2/3/4 and 5/6: We used  air dry clay during art this week, creating animals. They were all so engaged in this 

task, and have done such a good job. For many this was the first time working with clay (teacher included!).  





Wraps & Rolls 
Wednesday Lunch 

$4.00 

  

Orders in by Tuesdays Starts 18th October 

Icy  Poles 
Tuesdays $1.00 



Warm up for Winter 

Get your WPS Beanie! 

They are available to purchase from 

the office for $15.00. Or alternatively 

send money in an envelope marked 

“Beanie” and your child's name. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Tops are  

Available from the Office 

    $30.00 

JSC FUNDRAISER 
















